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MEDIA ADVISORY: 
SCCCI’s response in relation to the upcoming launch of the Vaccinated Travel Lane 

between Singapore and Malaysia 
 

In response to the upcoming launch of the Vaccinated Travel Lane (VTL) between Singapore 

and Malaysia, Singapore Chinese Chamber of Commerce & Industry (SCCCI) President Roland 

Ng said, “Based on the Annual Business Survey 2021 results published by SCCCI last month, 

Malaysia is one of the top choices among Singapore companies when they plan to expand 

their business overseas. Singapore and Malaysia have always maintained strong bilateral 

relations, with the latter being an important manpower source and a place where many of 

our local businesses operate in. With the VTL, fully vaccinated travellers would not need to 

serve quarantine or stay-home notice when they receive negative COVID-19 test results, 

which is good news for local businesses as it saves them much time and cost. SCCCI also look 

forward to the restoration of travel across the land links between both countries in the near 

future.” 


